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Southwest Medical Center board members Jay Hay (large scissors) and Dr. Ray Allen (small
scissors) cut the ribbon on the public unveiling of the recently upgraded hospital facility and
medical office building Friday.  For more on the expansion see next Sunday’s High Plains
Health inside the Leader & Times. L&T photo/Earl Watt
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